
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

June 18 – 8am special 
breakfast for all men at 

IBEC 

 

Spiritual 
Services 

 

June 11 Providence 

June 15 Church Service 

June 23 Catholic 

June 25 Providence 

June 28 River East 
Mennonite 
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HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY!! 
June 27 Patricia J. 

June 19 Rose Z. 

June 27 Doreen M. 

 

SPECIAL ACTIVITIES 
MARCH 9 SING-A-LONG WITH JOHN 

KESSLING 

MARCH 10 LUNCH OUTING TO GIMLI  

MARCH 18 ST. PATRICKS DAY & 
BIRTHDAY PARTY WITH DOUG VOICE 

MARCH 21 EASTER ARK CERAMICS 
CLASS WITH REBECCA  

 

 

HAPPY EASTER!! 
Wishing you and your family 
much gratitude this Easter 

   

A Friendly reminder……. 

Please feel free to join your loved 
one for meals. Just inform the 
dietary staff at least 3 hours prior.  

Lunch $5.50 Dinner $6.50 

Please purchase tickets from the 
office Monday – Friday 8:30-

4:00pm 
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June is Planting Season.  
Feel free to send 

suggestions and/or Perenials 
our way as you are digging 

in your garden 

 

 

 

3rd                                                                        

Evening Bingo & Coffee 

6th                                       
Students Recital w/Esther Kline 

13th                                          
Lunch outing to A&W in 

Lockport 

16th                                             
“Happy Hour” and Dancing 

18th                                         
8:00am Men’s Special 

Breakfast 

20th                                         
Men’s afternoon-                  

Beer, Pool & Trivia 

23rd                                         
Bowling outing to Billy 

Mosienko Lanes 

30th                                         
Celebrating Canada’s 150th 

Birthday w/Flashback Express 

 

 

“HAPPY HOUR” 

We are slowly introducing 
Happy Hour starting with 
NON-Alcohol Beverages 

on June 16th 

 
 

Now that the weather is getting nicer and people are wanting to 
go out for walks, please be aware of who is by the front door to 

ensure our elders are safe. 


